
MARCH 2017 

COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Community feedback sought on art and signage  

Members of the Molong Multipurpose Service (MPS) redevelopment team recently spoke to 

community members at a local school and the HealthOne in Bank Street about their ideas for art 

and signage at the MPS.  

Deb Kenna, Health Service Manager at the Molong MPS, is also keen to hear from anyone who 

couldn’t make it to the consultation sessions held recently.  

“Stage 1 of the build is nearing completion and will include the new Residential Aged Care section, 

as well as a new courtyard, which is very exciting, particularly for our residents,” Deb said.  

“At this point in the project, we’re seeking input from the entire Molong community on artwork, 

signage and other ideas to make the Molong MPS a more welcoming place for all.  

“An online survey has been created for everyone to 

have the opportunity to provide their ideas – it’s 

simple and easy – all you need to do is go online, 

and fill in answers to six short questions. 

“Local input is really valuable and will inform the 

look and feel of the art within the redeveloped 

areas as well as signage around the MPS.” 

The survey is available at: 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/3HHQWDX and will 

be open until 5pm on Friday the 24
th
 of March.  

If you require assistance with the online survey 

please contact the Molong MPS on 6392 3300.  

Have your say online! 

Just go to 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/3HH

QWDX.  

The survey will be open until 5pm 

on Friday the 24th of March.  

We look forward to your ideas.  

Molong MPS Health Service Manager, Deb Kenna, 

with long-time Molong resident Kevin Webb and the 

Western NSW Local Health District’s Aboriginal 

Health Manager, Zach Martin-Dennis, outside 

HealthOne in Molong.  
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Need more information? 

To find out more about the  

Molong MPS redevelopment visit 

www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au  

or contact Deb Kenna, Molong 

MPS Health Service Manager, on  

(02) 6392 3300. 

Aerial photograph (above) and 

eastern end of the new RAC (below)  

Where is the Molong MPS 

redevelopment up to? 

Current progress (as of March 

2017): 

Main works commenced June 2016. 

Works completed and in progress to 

date include: 

 Pouring of concrete slab 

 Structural frames have been 

erected 

 Roofing has been installed  

 Brickwork is near completion 

 Services rough-in and internal 

works for the new Residential 

Aged Care wing is continuing 

 

Next steps: 

 Engineering services works and 

internal works will be progressed  

 Completion of the new Residential 

Aged Care wing and courtyard  

 Refurbishment works to areas 

within the existing hospital will 

commence following the 

Residential Aged Care area 

 Completion of Molong MPS 

redevelopment in late 2017 

http://www.mps.health.nsw.gov.au/

